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DATE:
April 10, 2015
TO:
Executive Committee; Unit Presidents; 1000
FROM:
Steve Joy
- President
RE:
Long Service Awards and Budget Announcements


In response to concerns that the Government has announced a three-year wage freeze for excluded employees and froze their public service awards; excluded employees are those employees who are not unionized and not covered by a collective agreement.  Therefore, anyone who is covered by a collective agreement is not affected by these changes. 

Mike MacIsaac and I attended the Budget Lockup on April 9th . It appears at this point, there will be no significant effect to TIR’s current level of funding.  
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